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Dear Colleague 

 

Project TransmiT: invitation to a stakeholder event  

We have today published a further consultation on proposals to change the electricity 

transmission charging methodology. The consultation sets out our analysis of additional 

evidence submitted by respondents to our August 2013 consultation in respect of CUSC 

Modification Proposal (CMP) 213.  The consultation is available on our website. 

We are holding an open event on Tuesday 6th May to discuss the consultation and to 

summarise the new information and further modelling work carried out by Baringa.  It will 

be held from 14:00–16:30 at Regus-Victoria, Portland House, Bressenden Place, London, 

SW1E 5RS.  

All interested stakeholders are invited. However, please note that this event will not be 

open to the media. We are keen to ensure that a broad range of stakeholder interests are 

represented but practical reasons mean that places are limited. In the case that we are 

oversubscribed, we may restrict places to one per organisation.  

If you would like to attend, please email project.transmit@ofgem.gov.uk by Friday 2 May 

2014. If you have any further questions about the event please contact Donald Smith on 

0141 331 6014.  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Catherine Williams  

Head of Commercial Regulation, Electricity Transmission 

 

To generators, shippers, 

suppliers, network companies, 

consumers and their 

representatives, the sustainable 

development community and 

other interested parties. 
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